Texas Rural Education Association

WEBSITE: WWW.TXREA.COM

April 25, 2017

Rusty Brawley
611 West 16™
Quanah, TX 79252

Dear Mr. Brawley:

On behalf of the Texas Rural Education Association, we are happy to inform you on being named the
2017 TREA Principal of the Year. A special presentation will be made to you by the Texas Rural
Education Association on Saturday, June 24, 2017 at the Luncheon.

As outlined on the Nomination Form, you must register as a partlcnpant and attend the entire TREA

Summer Conference with registration begmmng on Friday, June 23" at 12:00 p.m. and wrapping up
with the Closing Session on Sunday, June 25™ around noon. As the TREA Principal of the Year,

your conference registration fee is waived.

TREA will provide one extra banguet ticket to you for your spouse or another guest. If you will be
having more than one guest attend the Opening Banquet, you will need to purchase extra meal tickets
at $35.00 each, unless they are a registered paying participant of the conference.

Please complete the enclosed form and return along with a recent picture of yourself to Janice Brown
by mail, fax or email no later than May 19, 2017. If you have any questions regarding these forms
please contact Janice Brown for help.
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Morris Lyon Dr. Don Rogers
2016-2017 President TREA TREA Executive Director

Cc:  Ryan Turner, Superintendent

Enclosures:  Conference Registration
Golf Registration

Don Rogers, Executive Director
15 Wild Basin #106, Austin, Texas 78746 - Phone: 512-423-0293 - Fax: 512-494-1188 - Email: dropers@ixrea.com

Janice Brown, Administrative Assistant
PO Box 1894, ML. Pleasant, Texas 75456 — Phone: 903-575-2719 - Fax: 903-575-2634 — Email: jbrown@irep8.net



